Michele King

From: james rogers <jrogers@garlic.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2024 9:33 PM

To: Board of Directors **Subject:** Pacheco Dam

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Valley Water Board Members,

We urge you to stop planning and funding for the Pacheco Dam. The environmental damage it will cause (encroachment on Coe Park, violation of Amah Mutsun heritage lands, increased truck traffic during construction, etc.) do not seem worth it. This is especially true because it will not create any new water source, only store water which will have to be pumped uphill. Please direct your funding and efforts towards all other alternatives.

Sincerely,

Jim and Connie Rogers 7690 Santa Theresa Drive Gilroy, CA 95020 408-842-8494

